
From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Suzanne Bilodeau < sagamoreinncapecod@yahoo.com >

Monday, December 21,2020 10:35 AM
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To Whom it May Concern, The Sagamore lnn will be closing January 3rd for cleanig and remodeling. We hope
on Febuary 11th.

Thank-you,
Sue

Suzanne L. Bilodeau
Owner
Sagamore Inn Restaurant
1L31 Sandwich Rd., Sagamore, MA
(s08)-BBB-e707
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